
Hello, 
 
 
My name is Lauren Hartmann and I am a mother of three young children and I am writing to 
tell you that I oppose HB 3063, the bill to end all non-medical vaccine exemptions for Oregon 
schoolchildren.  
 
 
Regardless of my personal stance on vaccinating my own children I believe that all parents 
should be free from government tyranny when making important medical decisions for their 
children. 
 
 
It is not the role of government to mandate medical care through coercion (and yes, the 
threat of prohibiting a child’s access to public education is 100% coercion). Parents deserve 
transparency about the risks and benefits of vaccines and they deserve the right to make 
their own choice regarding them.  
 
 
I strongly urge you to vote NO on HB3063.  
 
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lauren Hartmann 

 
 
 


